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“Much like charity begins at home, sanitation and hygiene starts with You and Me.” 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Good personal hygiene is very effective in preventing infectious diseases. It is a habit that we need 
to inculcate in children to keep them clean and healthy. 

 

Cleanliness and good sanitation in school is a matter of high importance and we as an institution 
follow good hygiene practices. Our priority is to provide the best sanitation facilities; clean toilets 
for both boys and girls, access to clean water, and handwashing facilities. It has been our highest 
endeavour to improve the WASH curriculum and teaching methods while promoting hygiene 
practices.  

 

Using the toilet is an important practice that further develops a child’s independence and increases 
confidence. Proper toilet training becomes consequential for children going to school. As parents 
and facilitators, you are requested to train your ward with appropriate restroom etiquette. Besides 
washing their hands, children should flush the toilet every time they use and leave it clean for 
others; girls should use the dustbins to dispose of the sanitary napkins. 

 

Teaching children to use public restrooms can be tricky, but with proper guidance and patience, 
we can accomplish the goal. 

 

Warm Regards 

(Suruchi Gandhi) 

 Principal 


